
To the WBYC Membership Committee 

We are very interested in becoming members of WBYC. Our boys have 
attended the sailing program at the club full time for the past five years. 
This year we had all three kids in the program. 

We love WBYC. It is truly a magical place and we feel very grateful for all 
the amazing people we have met over the past five years. Our kids have 
great friendships and bonds and my husband and I feel the same way 
about the parents. 

My husband and I own and operate a company together in Bedford, MA.  I 
am a scientist by training and my husband is a computer software 
engineer. We reside in Lexington and our kids attend the public school 
systems in Lexington. We have a home in Mashpee where we spend all 
our summers and most weekends and long holidays till November.  

We will be happy to help the club any way we can.  We have excellent 
computer and organizational skills. In operating our own business for the 
past 15 years we have learnt a lot about managing projects and people.  

My primary interest lies in helping to improve the sailing program and 
generating more revenue for the club. However, we are happy to help in 
any other way we can.  

Please let us know if you have any questions for us. 

 

Jeremy and Farhana Stevenson 

781-258-8211 


